
CSUF SCHOOL OF MUSIC  
ENSEMBLE AUDITIONS FALL 2017 
SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA 
WOODWIND, BRASS AND PERCUSSION STUDENTS 
 
Dear Woodwind, Brass and Percussion students, 
 
Welcome (or welcome back) to the Cal State Fullerton School of Music. All of us on 
the faculty are looking forward to an exciting year of growth and music making! We 
hope you have had a restful summer and are ready to start school in a few short 
weeks. 
 
As you may know, every student in the School of Music is required to participate in a 
major performing ensemble each semester. For Woodwind, Brass and Percussion 
students you will take major performance ensemble audition and be placed in one of 
the three concert bands. Your ensemble audition will also count as an audition for 
orchestra as well. No separate audition will be needed so just indicate your interest 
in participating in Symphony Orchestra at your major performance ensemble 
audition. Please refer to the procedures and required excerpt downloads on the 
Wind Symphony/Concert band pages.  
 
http://music.fullerton.edu/students/ensembles/auditions/ 
 
Should you have any questions please contact me at kfurumoto@fullerton.edu.  
I look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
 
 
Kimo Furumoto, Associate Professor 
Orchestra Director 
California State University, Fullerton 
School of Music 
 
Music Director and Conductor 
Huntington Symphony Orchestra 
 
Music Director and Conductor 
Rio Hondo Symphony 
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